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OOPS!
It’s Oregon Law to check ID for anyone that looks under 26 years old BEFORE selling alcohol.

(Oregon Administrative Rule Chapter 845-006-0035).

Please always ask to see ID if the person looks under 26.

If the customer does not have ID, 
if you suspect the ID is false 
or if you just don’t believe the person is 21- 
Don’t sell alcohol to them!!!
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